
REOPENING FOR INDOOR & OUTDOOR DINING
We want all of our guests and our staff to be safe. With that 
said, service is going to look a little different for the time be-
ing. Here is what you can expect:

• All guests and staff MUST wear masks while entering the 
restaurant (with the exception of eating/drinking). You will not 
be allowed inside without a mask, even to use the restroom.
• All guests must practice social distancing and maintain 6 ft 
from one another. Tables have been arranged to accommo-
date this.
• Congregating in groups will not be allowed including our bar, 
patio and entrance.
• If you are showing symptoms, you will not be allowed to dine 
with us and will be asked to come back once you are feeling 
better or no symptoms persist. 
• You will be asked to provide contact information so we can 
notify you of any cases that present.
• All employees are required to wash their hands and sanitize 
surfaces every 30 minutes.
• All Menus will be sanitized or offered digitally on your 
phone.
• No more than 50 guests will be allowed inside the restaurant 
in a given time. Groups are limited to 8 people maximum.
We HIGHLY encourage making a reservation in advance. We 
will be taking reservations for both our patios and inside.

LET’S ALL STAY SAFE
• Please make a reservation ahead of your visit
• If you have any symptoms please stay home
• Wash your hand thoroughly and often
• Maintain six foot social distancing
• Parties of 8 or fewer
• Wear a mask upon entry and whenever possible while inside

P lease Wait For The Host To Be Seated

View our 
Menu Online

 

 

Stay 6 
feet 
away 

https://covid19.colorado.gov/guidance-resources


